
 

Scholarship Registration for 12th Grade Students 

Since 1993, over 125,000 students and parents have attended College Night, with 
over $280,500 in scholarships awarded by local businesses to students attending the 
event. Scholarships may be used at any accredited university or college. 
 

Random drawings are held throughout the evening to award $1,000 scholarships to 
registered 12th grade students in attendance. Only students can register themselves 
for the scholarship drawing at the event. However, they do not need to be present 
during the drawing to win. See official scholarship rules below. 

 

Scholarship Rules 
1. Must be a 12th grade student attending high school. Note: Home school 

students in county or state qualified programs are eligible. 

2. Must be present at the CSRA College Night event to personally register for the 
drawing. However, the student does not need to be present, during the 
drawing, to win. 
 

3. Must have a current high school or home school grade point average (GPA) of 
2.5 out of 4.0 or equivalent. GPA based on grading system used at the 
student’s school. 

4. Only one entry per student is allowed. Multiple entries will disqualify the 
student. 

5. Any disqualification will result in funds remaining in the College Night account 
and reinvested to create future scholarships. 

6. Scholarship winners will be responsible for notifying the College Night 
Coordinator (Cindy Hewitt, cynthia.hewitt@srs.gov) of any changes prior to 
award: 

• Name, address and/or phone number changes 
• Changes in attendance of high school 
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